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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Welcome back to the remaining weeks of the Summer term – I can’t believe we are approaching the end of 
the academic year already! I hope you had a lovely break over May half term. 
 
As we begin the final term, we will be exploring a variety of new topics, whilst also revisiting some of our key 
learning. We will be learning all about health and hygiene in Science, creating our own healthy wraps in 
Design and Technology and discovering the lives of Florence Nightingale and Mary Seacole in History. 
Overleaf is our Topic Web for this term, where you will find the full details of our curriculum coverage for 
the coming weeks. 
 
Please see below some important details for next term: 
 
PE 
This term, our PE lessons will return to the usual sessions. Please make sure your child arrives in their school 
PE kit on Wednesdays and Fridays. 
 
Homework 
Homework will continue to be set on a Friday and due in on a Wednesday. Please note that homework that 
is not handed in on this day may not be marked. All homework will continue to be set on TEAMs. Please do 
speak to SLT directly if you have any difficulties accessing your child’s TEAMs account. 
 
Reading Points 
It has been wonderful to be able to award more reading badges over the last term – thank you for 
continuing to read with your child at home. When you do complete a reading session, don’t forget to record 
it in their Reading Diary – this way, I can continue to update your child’s reading card each week. We will 
continue to award your child with 1 Reading Point if they read at least 5 times at home in the same week.  
 
Just a couple of reminders: 

- Please ensure that your child brings their reading diary and reading books into school with them 
every day. Your child will have their reading books changed each week, but we cannot change them 
if books are not returned. 

- As the weather continues to get warmer, please ensure that your child brings a hat and a water 
bottle into school with them each day. 

 
With St Therese as our 

guide we do little things with 
much love to make a big 
difference for everyone. 
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- As we continue to have Outdoor Learning lessons each week, please ensure that your child has a pair 
of wellies in school. The children will be going out in all weathers and will need to be appropriately 
dressed. 

 
Reading List 
Please find below the class books we will be reading over the term: 

- Charlie and the Chocolate Factory – Roald Dahl 

- George’s Marvellous Medicine – Roald Dahl 

- The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe – C.S Lewis 
 

As always, thank you ever so much for your continued support. Let’s hope for plenty of sunshine as we 
approach the final few weeks of the year! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Rebecca White 
Year 2 Teacher 
 

 


